Parents/Carers of
Children in Year 5

17™ September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers
NETBALL CLUB
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Houle has offered to continue to run a netball club after

school on Tuesday commencing on Tuesday 1st October 2019. The club will finish at 4.15pm so
please ensure that you arrive on time to collect your child at the end of each session.

If you would like your son/daughter to take part, then please complete the slip below as soon as
possible and return it to the school office. Places are limited and will be offered on a ‘first come,
first served' basis.

We will forward confirmation to you if your child is successful in securing a place.

Netball for Year 5 will be on alternate dates as FOLLOWS:
15™ October, 5™ November, 19™ November and 3™ December.

Yours faithfully

&)\—*\A
Mrs Welland ———
School Secretary
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TO: Mr Welland - NETBALL Autumn Term - 2019
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Would like to join Our Lady's Netball Club on a Tuesday after school, beginning on Tuesday 1st
October 2019.




